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Updates 

The use of the new CPN  (community protection warning notice) are 

effective so far 5 have been issued with positive results.  

I have been joint working with the police in regards to issues 

around Buddlia and Berbris. Dog fouling is on the up again  please 

continue to report these so we can target the areas needed. 

Stencils can be requested and dog fouling removed ASAP. 

SKIP REMOVAL  

After a year of investigations into the skip on  steins lane we are 

pleased to announce the skip has been seized . This has caused the 

residents a lot of stress and was detrimental to the local area . 

Thank you for all your reports and being patient while we were 

sorting this issue out . 

Fly Tipping Turner Road  

Turner road was a hot spot for fly tipping all along the road  since 

then I have issued  a Fixed penalty notice to the person responsible 

for the fly tipping. The city wardens have not received any 

complaints regarding fly tipping on turner road. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT 


